
 

This term is running smoothly, and our learners are thoroughly enjoying their time at 
school. All the classroom schedules  and activities are well under way. The children are 

happy and have adjusted nicely to the school routine. The extra curricular activities 
are going on smoothly as well.  We resumed our school trips this term, and all our 

children had a great time at Playland!! 

Dear Parents, 

 

Montessori Daycare, Playgroup, PP1 and PP2 

P.O. Box 52445, 00200 Nairobi 

Mobile: 0704 152832 

Email: lhk1999@gmail.com     Website: www.littlehearts.co.ke 

We appreciate every one of our staff members for working 

with so much passion and diligence. The Teacher of the 

Month Award for October 2021 was presented to Tr. 

Beatrice Wanjiku of PP1 Yellow for her outstanding 

performance and hard work.  

Congratulations, Tr. Beatrice! 

Teacher of the Month         

October 2021 

Follow us on:          Little Hearts Kindergarten            @littleheartskindergarten 
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Kindly take note of the following changes we have made to our school calendar this term: 

 

 

 

 

 

Changes in Term Dates 

Wednesday 8th - Friday 10th December 2021 PP2 End of Term Assessments 

Friday 17th December 2021                                        End of Term Party/Closing Day 

Monday 20th - Tuesday 21st December 2021                                      End of Term Consultation (All Classes) 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 School Resumes for Term 3 

 

Please ensure your child carries his/ her mask 
daily. School masks are available for purchase at 

the school office. 

Send your child with their own bottle of water 
daily. 

Kindly pack a change of clothes for your child 
daily, especially those below the age of four. 

Reminder 
All outstanding school fees 
balances should be cleared 

by  

Thursday, 2nd Dec 2021 

Any child with a balance   
after the above date will 

not be permitted in school 
until the fee is cleared. 

 

In March 2022, we will, God willing, be launching our first 
ever Annual Year Book! This will highlight all the events 
that took place over the course of the year and much, 
much more!!!  

Any parents interested in posting a business advert in the 
upcoming Year Book should contact the school office for 
further details.  

Parents willing to write anything for the Year book with 
regards to their experience at Little Hearts Kindergarten, 
etc. are welcome to do so and can forward the same to our 
office. 

Let’s all do this together!! 

Follow us on:          Little Hearts Kindergarten            @littleheartskindergarten 


